
 

     I appreciate your time on this Sparkling day. My name is 
Krista Corwin. Central Oregon is my home. I am an educated, 
highly motivated, small business owner and one of the best 
mothers you could ever meet.  
I am writing this letter to you today after consulting with my 
trusted family doctor, physician and medical professional.  
     My doctor never reported my vaccine injuries.  
My doctor told me that my brain swelled after having an adverse 
reaction. My doctor told me that I was lucky to be alive.  
     At the age of 29, I have suffered from convulsions, allergies, 
asthma, autoimmune disease(s), cervical cancer from my HPV 
inoculation that was supposed to protect me, and so much more. 
I will forever be haunted by my injuries.  
     My medical professional advised me to not inoculate my son 
because of his inherited gene, MTHFR. Because of his 
autoimmune disease. Because of his allergies. My family 
physician also educated me on the choices that I have. My family 
physician supported the decision and medical plan that we have 
made together.   
 

I support my constitutional rights. I oppose HB3063. 
 

I support medical consent and medical freedom. I oppose 
HB3063. 
 

I support my body, my choice. This includes what goes into my 
body. I oppose HB3063. 
 

I support making a decision that is best for my child and our 
family. My child is NOT for sale. I oppose HB3063. 
 

My family and I contribute to our community and have a 
positive impact with our 509j school district (98% vaccinated). 



Our community and school district will suffer without our 
participation. We already have a shortage on special education 
teachers and help in our classrooms. Your proposed bill will 
only make things worse. I oppose HB3063. 
 

HB3063 goes against all of my religious beliefs. Have you looked 
at the ingredients? You should.  
 

I oppose HB3063, because if you aren’t already aware, getting a 
medical exemption in Oregon is next to impossible. But that’s all 
part of the plan, isn’t it?  
 

I support a vaccine schedule that has been tested for safety and 
effectiveness. I oppose HB3063.  
 

I support vaccine productions and manufacturers to be held 
accountable for vaccine injuries. I oppose HB3063.  
 

I support all of the families that have fought, currently fighting 
and will continue to fight the Vaccine Injury Court. Those 
families will NEVER be compensated enough. I oppose HB3063.  
 

I support the 2.6% of children in Oregon that are not vaccinated. 
I oppose HB3063.  
 

Our time is valuable. I appreciate you having an open mind and 
taking the time to read this email. Epic timing of this bill.  
 

Stuck in the snow,  
 

Krista Corwin  
 


